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April 27th, 2015 
 
 
TO: REGIONAL VICE PRESIDENTS 
 BRANCHES & FACILITIES 
 
 

Classification Working Group 
 

 
The classification working group reconvened in Ottawa April 13 through 17. We had 
hoped that this would be the week we would see the project completed but that was not 
the case.  
 
This group is dealing with extremely complex and complicated problems. After the 
meetings this week, it is apparent more meetings are needed. CATCA is determined to 
ensure the results of this project are in the best interests of our membership.  We will 
not rush to conclusion on anything that relates to classification and we will ensure this is 
done correctly.  
 
As previously discussed, the changes being contemplated and developed will effect 
only the towers at this point and will only relate to unit grading, not ATCP. 

 
In Solidarity; 
 
 
 
 
Peter Duffey       Doug Best 
President       Executive Vice President 
 


